
, 

supportive,  and inclusive environment  for all members o f  our  

 

 

 

 

 

HISTORY 

In 2015, Niagara College developed its standalone Sexual Assault and Sexual Violence policy as well as the 
College wide Consent is Key awareness campaign. The goal of the policy and the campaign was to create 
campus environments that highlight the College’s commitment to addressing sexual violence, providing 
education about sexual violence as a systemic issue, and offering a clear pathc  the Student Rights and Responsibilities 

Office (SRRO) has worked to meet the demand. Since 2018, the office has expanded its staffing and 
resources and has also engaged in extensive training around investigating reports of sexual violence and 
supporting those impacted. 
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Coordinators, and the Sexual Violence Task Force. In addition, the SRRO participated in the 2021 Niagara 
College Canada Worldwide Application Days and provided in-depth sexual violence awareness 
information to prospective students. The event was attended by over 1000 prospective students and 
partners from over 89 countries. The SRRO also collaborated twice with Fanshawe College to host a joint 
virtual event titled Slay the Stigma, which was attended by students at both institutions, and allowed for 
a safe space for students to engage in open dialogue around a variety of sexual health topics.  

Niagara College, in collaboration with internal and external partners, continues to build strong 
relationships 
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Data collected between January 1, 2021, and December 31, 2021, by the SRRO at all Niagara College 
campuses indicated the following: 

*Please note that the sum of Metrics 1(a) through 1(f) may be greater than Metric 1 if a formal complaint/report 
consists of mult
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The new SVPRC position has enabled the SRRO to engage in further individualized educational work, 
where appropriate, promoting accountability, impact awareness, and encouraging personal reflection 
with students found responsible for violating the Sexual Violence policy. 

 
MOVING FORWARD 
 
The addition of the part-time SVPRC position in 2021 allowed the SRRO to develop and implement new 
programming and initiatives while also providing a dedicated position for supporting students impacted 
by sexual and gender-based violence. However, it was challenging to conduct this important work and 
provide comprehensive services within a part-time capacity. We are thrilled to advise that in April 2022, 
the SRRO hired a full-time SVPRC which will allow for increased and more robust educational 
programming, efficient response times for supporting students, campus community support, and ensuring 
compliance with the Ministry’s expectations for postsecondary institutions.  

On behalf of the College, the SRRO is engaging in the extensive process of reviewing and updating the 
College’s Sexual Violence policy which will include input and review from the diverse members of the 
College community and the College’s Sexual Violence Task Force. This review will ensure that our policy 
is framed within an anti-oppressive and trauma informed lens, is aligned with best practices, and reflects e


